
CITY OF VINELAND, NJ 

r-extend option1-pressure piping fab, install projs

RESOLUTION NO. 2024- 

A RESOLUTION EXERCISING THE OPTION TO EXTEND 

CONTRACT C23-0095 FOR PRESSURE PIPING, FABRICATION 

AND INSTALL PROJECTS FOR THE VINELAND MUNICIPAL 

ELECTRIC UTILITY. 

WHEREAS, on July 25, 2023, the City Council of the City of Vineland adopted 

Resolution No. 2023-357, awarding an Open-End Contract to Monarch Boiler Const. Co., Inc., 

Blackwood, NJ, for Pressure Piping, Fabrication & Install Projects for the Vineland Municipal 

Electric Utility, for the period commencing August 1, 2023 and end July 31, 2024, with an option 

to renew for one additional year, COV BID #2023-23, in the amount of $122,554.00; and  

WHEREAS, the Vineland Municipal Electric Utility and Monarch Boiler Const. Co., 

Inc. have agreed to exercise the one additional year option, extending Contract No. C23-0095 

beginning September 1, 2024 through August 31, 2025 for an estimated amount not to exceed 

$122,554.00 at the same terms and conditions of the original contract. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City of Vineland 

that the Purchasing Agent is hereby authorized to issue an extension to Contract No. C23-0095, 

issued to Monarch Boiler Const. Co., Inc., Blackwood, NJ, for Pressure Piping, Fabrication & 

Install Projects for the Vineland Municipal Electric Utility for an estimated amount not to exceed 

$122,554.00 for the option year beginning September 1, 2024 through August 31, 2025, at the 

same terms and conditions of the original contract. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Chief Financial Officer has certified that the 

funds for the contract to be awarded herein are available. 

Adopted: 

President of Council 

ATTEST: 

City Clerk 
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ECEIVED
APR 24 2024

CITY OF VINELAND
BUSINES S AD[4INFROM THE DESK OF

JEANINE N. MENEGHETTI

April24,2O2a

MEMORANDUM TO BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION:

Request to extend Contract C23-OO95- awarded by Resolution No. 2023-23 to
Monarch Boiler Construction Co. Inc., PO Box 282, Blackwood, NJ 08012 for
tlre period August 1,2023 through July 31, 2024 for an estimated amount not
to exceed $122,554.00. The bid specilications and contract included the option
to extend for (l) additional year and as such the City wishes to exercise the (1)
year extension option. The Using Departnoent and Monarch Boiler Construction
Co. Inc., both have agreed to extend this contract through July 31, 2O25 for the
same cost, terms and conditions of the original contract.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

,-'/tr,,,^ 7 74U^g/bt
Jeanine N. Meneghetti, QPA
Purchasing Agent

RE: Resolution Request to Extend Contract for Pressure Pipins. Fabrication &
Install Proiects for VMEU-Generation Division COV BID 2023-23


